
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. The project will help restore the site, secure the 

minerals we need for our national security and strengthen America's supply chains. Thank you for 

the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. 

I am supportive of Perpetua Resources' refined plan in large part because regulators named it as 

their preferred alternative. The USFS indicated it was the best option for mining the site because it 

eliminated the need for perpetual water treatment, had a better access route and did a better job 

managing stream temperatures. Regulators would not have identified Perpetua's plan as their 

favorite unless they were confident the company could minimize impacts to the environment and 

community while mining for gold and the critical mineral antimony. 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. After 6 years of intense review, I encourage the U.S. 

Forest Service to permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so this brownfield site can finally be restored. 

The importance of domestic key minerals such as Antimony have become particularly important 

over the past couple of years making this project particularly significant. In addition the high paying 

jobs resulting from this project will be particularly important for local communities in the State of 

Idaho 

For all of the reasons please approve this project. 

Randy Vranes  


